
 

“Planning for 21st Century Power Systems” is a collaborative project of the South Africa Department of Energy, 

National Energy Regulator of South Africa, South Africa National Energy Devleopment Institute, the Council for 

Scientific and Industrial Research and Eskom, in conjunction with the 21st Century Power Partnership 

 



 
 

  



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 


